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The Sound of Light and Darkness

!

When I was recently in Mozambique I was prophesying about Moses, and of how he was the
only one that would brave the darkness to get to the light. And there was thick darkness that
surrounded the presence of God and the lightenings and the earthquake, and as I was
prophesying I got to the part about the lightenings and the lights began to flicker on and off,
but the sound stayed. And then when I got to the part about the darkness, and every light in
the whole circuit blew, and because it was night we were in thick darkness, but the sound
stayed, so it wasn’t a power failure. It just blew out all the lights.

!
I kept prophesying in the darkness.
!

And tonight again in the worship I could hear the sounds of light and dark. And the Lord
reminded me of three specific times in His word where there was darkness and light. The one
was in Genesis chapter one, where there was darkness that hovered over the face of the
deep, but the Spirit of the Lord hovered over the darkness. And at that point, He said, “let
there be light”. And the second scripture He reminded me of was Isaiah chapter nine, “the
people who lived in darkness saw a great light. And those who lived in the shadow of death,
upon them, a light has shone.”

!

Then He began to speak to me about our days, and He said, a time of darkness is coming on
the earth. But this is the time when the people of faith will arise like never before, because they
will hear the sound, but there will be no light. Because my people, they all hear my voice, and
my voice will sound in the middle of darkness. For you will walk by faith and not by sight.

!

In the darkness that is coming, a great light will shine, and the light of the glory of God will
begin to shine like never before and you will hear the sound, even in the darkness.

!

Tonight in the worship, I could heart the sounds of light and darkness. I could hear deep
darkness, and I could hear a great light. And I feel that Canada has been especially prepared,
and all I could think of was all of the prophecies, decades, upon decades, upon decades, over
our nation. How God called David Demian from Egypt, because He said He’s going to use
Canada to prepare the earth for the end time move of God. And how he called Dr. Yonggi Cho
here in the 70s to prophecy over Canada, that He was going to use Canada to prepare the
earth for the second coming.

!
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And what Kenny has said tonight, and how God has raised up Kenny to do something of the
healing of the land that has never been done, as far as we know, in any nation of the earth in
the way that it has been done in ours, in this time.

!

Deep darkness. There will come a sound of healing in the land of Canada, that will begin to
shine the light of the glory of God, and the healing power of Jesus, like a domino effect in
many nations of the earth, because indeed, the bowls are beginning to tip. And in Revelation
8, when the bowls tip, and the judgements of God are released, they touch the earth. For
there is a darkness, and there is a time of distress coming, and there is a time of tribulation,
yes, it has already begun.

!

You hear it in the earth, and the shaking and catastrophes... the earth is groaning like never
before. And the eruption. But always in the darkness, God speaks, “let there be light”.
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